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Year 12 Graduation Ceremony - Friday 28 October 2016 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver for students in Years 8 - 11 
 
I am writing to inform you about the details for the Graduation Ceremony for our Year 12 students, which is being 
held on Friday 28 October, 2016.  The ceremony is a very special occasion for the school community. It is the time we 
acknowledge the contribution of our Year 12 students over their years here at Unley and we celebrate with them as 
they prepare for the next important stage of their lives. The ceremony is one of the highlights of our school year. 
 
The morning’s events, including a morning tea after the assembly, will run from 9.00am until approximately 11.30am. 
The assembly will be held in the George Cresswell Hall. 
 
Year 11 students 
All Year 11 students are invited to attend the Year 12 Graduation. If they do wish to attend the ceremony, they need 
to be at school for a special home group at 8.45am. They must also be in full uniform. Students who wish to attend are 
asked to complete the tear-off slip below and return it to the Front Office by Monday 24 October (Week 2, Term 4). 
We need the information to reserve sufficient seating for them. 
 
Lessons 1 and 2 for all students will not be held on Friday 28 October.  Year 11 students who are not attending the 
Ceremony are expected to arrive at school by 12.00pm for Lesson 4.  Normal lessons will occur for the rest of the day.  
 
Year 8 – 10 students 
There will be home group at 8.45am and students will then move to the George Cresswell Hall for a scheduled start at 
9.00am. 
 
Given the significance of the celebration, all students must be in the correct uniform.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Brenda Harris 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

I wish to attend the year 12 Graduation Ceremony on 28 October, 2016 
 
 
Year 11 student name:………………………………………………………………… Home Group: 11……………. 
 
 
 

 


